
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held at Innsbrook Village Hall, 1835 

Highway F, Innsbrook, Missouri 63390 before the Planning and Zoning Commission of 

the Village of Innsbrook on Wednesday, June 07, 2023 at 5:00 PM; and before the 

Village of Innsbrook Board of Trustees on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 5:00 PM; to review 

any public comments both verbal and written regarding an application for Special Use 

Permit (SUP) from Verizon Wireless to construct and operate a telecommunications 

tower to be located at 1837 State Highway F, Innsbrook, MO 63390.  

 

All relevant materials shall be accessible for public inspection prior to the hearing during 

regular business hours, located at Village Hall, 1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, Missouri, 

and on the Village website. The Village of Innsbrook works to comply with the American 

Disabilities Act mandates. Individuals who require an accommodation to attend a 

meeting should contact the Village Hall 48 hours in advance of the meeting at    

(636)745-8844. 

 

Carla Ayala 

Village Administrator/Clerk 
 

 

 

 
Publish in Warren County Record May 18, 2023. 

 


